STUDENT NOTICE

FACULTY OF LAW

LL.B. EXAMINATION, YEAR Il -2019

POSTPONEMENT OF INTERNATIONAL
HUMANIRATIAN LAW PAPER

Please be informed that the INTERNATIONAL
HUMANIRATIAN LAW examination paper that was due to
be held on Wednesday 28" August 2019 has been
postponed. The next date of the above examination will

be informed in due course.

Dean/Law
27" August 2019




